


CHEDISTON AND LINSTEAD GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL
A Zoom Meeting was held on Monday 17 January 2022 at 7.30pm
MINUTES
1.	The Vice-Chairman welcomed Councillors to the meeting, those present were: 	Janet Heath, Jo Wareham, Sarah Ward, Mark Titchiner and Tammi Mason
2.	Apologies for absence were received from John Ibbott and Jonny Vaughan.
3. 	There were no declarations of Interest to record.
4.	Minutes of previous meeting held on Monday 15 November 2021 were recorded 	as a true and accurate account of the meeting and duly signed.
5.	Matters arising from minutes not covered by the agenda.
6.        There were no members of the public present.
[bookmark: __UnoMark__102_518672191]7.	Finance –  An up-to-date Financial Statement was forwarded to councillors and will be placed on the web-site. – CAS Cheques to be re-issued for insurance payment and Suffolk One, web-site hosting.
8.        Planning DC/21/5624/FUL -  Alterations and extension of existing two-storey semi-detached dwelling. Address: 3 Halesworth Road, Chediston, Halesworth, Suffolk, IP19 0AE – this proposal was discussed and councillors unanimously voted to support the application.                                                                                Planning DC/21/5049/FUL – To convert former stables/tackroom/store to annex to provide living accommodation for friends and family – Address: The Old Vicarage, Halesworth Road, Linstead Parva, IP19 0LA – this proposal was discussed during December lock-down and councillors unanimously agreed to support the application.
9.        Councillor resignation -  Colin Hackshall has moved from Linstead to Rumburgh 	and has resigned his position as Parish Councillor.  We wish him well in his new 	home.
10.	Correspondence via e-mail                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             Suffolk Constabulary Suffolk - on-line newsletter,  Constables' County December 2021   Mark Jackson will move to another post on 21 January and he will be replaced by Aaron Connolly as Police Locality Inspector for the Halesworth area.                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
11.      AOB -  Veronica has sought confirmation from the PC and members of the PCC to a joint purchase of the Notice Board in Chediston.                                   Chediston and Linstead will join a joint committee with other villages to make sure that events are not duplicated for the Queens Jubilee Celebrations in June.
12.      Next meeting will be 21 March in Linstead Village Hall at 7.30pm.





Signed     John Ibbott                             Dated      7 January 2022
                                                                                                                                                                                         	                                                                                                                                                                                                           



